
Student Council Elections for
students in grades 5  - 7  in May.
More information to follow soon.
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Talent Show, are you ready to
showcase your talent?
Otter Pops will be sold every
Friday for .50¢ at the lunch tables.

APRIL 10, 2025
NEWSLETTER

APRIL 10, 2025
NEWSLETTER

Eighth Grade will be having a 
Science Fair on Friday, 

April 11, 2025. Parents are
encouraged to attend from

 11:05-11:50 am.

Student
Council

News

Grades K-4 had full participation in the
raffle! Pizza was served on Wednesday,

April 9th from 12-12:30. Way to Go!

A Big thank you to 
Mrs. Garibian and Mrs.
Ocampo for helping us

serve pizza and watch over
our students!

All praise and glory is yours, Lord our
God, for you have called us to serve

you in love. Bless Mrs. Mansour so that
she may bear this illness in union with
your Son's obedient suffering. Restore
her to health, and lead her to glory. We

ask this through Christ our Lord. 
Amen.

A Blessing Prayer
for Those

 Who Are Sick

Excerpts from the English translation of Pastoral Care of the Sick: Rites of
Anointing and Viaticum © 1982, International Committee on English in the

Liturgy, Inc. All rights reserved.
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Events at a Glance April

04/11/25 Science Fair 8  gradeth

04/15/25 All School Mass 8:00 AM

04/15/25 Purple Up Day- Add-ons only

04/17/25 11:15 am Stations & Veneration 

04/17/25 12:30 pm Dismissal /Preschool open until 3:45 PM

04/18/25-04/25/25 Easter Vacation-No School

04/28/25 Return to School

04/28/25 Disciples of Christ

 
Questions?  Visit the School Website:
www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com                     

School Phone Number: (619) 444-7529    
                                      Fax (619) 444-4406
Office Hours:   M-T-Th-F  7:30am-3:30pm - 
                           Wednesdays 7:30am-1:30pm             
Extended Care (619) 444-5043
Sports League Website:  www.leaguelineup.com
Preschool (619) 444-1052 
  Director: Carol Furois         cfurois@holytrinityhawks.com

  
 Principal: Dr. Amanda LoCoco   alococo@holytrinityhawks.com
 Bookkeeper:   Madlain Arabo      schoolbookkeeper@holytrinityhawks.com 
Secretary:      Mary Ray                  ray@holytrinityhawks.com
Adm Asst:  Monica Morales      mmorales@holytrinityhawks.com

  Frequently used numbers:

  Uniform Store:  (619) 466-5437     
  FACTS Helpline: (866) 441-4637

 

We are available to assist you!

Today’s Enclosures

Every week there will be a hawk in our Newsletter. First
 parent that finds it and emails me at

mmorales@holytrinityhawks.com, gets a shout out and a
small prize. Good luck Hawk Parents!

Eighth Grade Information Flyer (HC)       Talent Show Flyer ( HC)          
                                     DC= Digital Copy         HC = Hard Copy

The following SCRIP
 Gift Cards offer a higher return
to our school and are available

for purchase

SCRIP 
CORNER

10%SCRIP for Holy Trinity

12 %

Mrs. Ballo, mom to Scarlett in
fifth grade found our hawk in this

week’s newsletter. She is our
room parent for this grade and is
a very active parent on campus.
She is really kind & we thank you
for being part of the HT Family!

           Cell Phones, Apple and/or Android
watches are not 

permitted during school hours. 
Any student not adhering to this policy

will be dealt with in accordance with the
school’s behavior policy.  Please see the

office for school rules on cell phones.

Join PTG!

On April 15th, known as "Purple Up! Day," we honor and support military children by wearing
purple, recognizing their sacrifices and resilience during the "Month of the Military Child," which
is celebrated throughout April. 

Students can wear purple add-ons this day, and if they are a military child (parents are on active
duty) they receive free dress that day. 

PTG

Our PTG (Parent Teacher Group) is critical to the health and success of our school. We would
love to begin meetings for our 2025-2026 PTG in May of this year. If there is no PTG we cannot
put on any great events or fundraisers for our school. Please volunteer! Email me your interest
by April 11   alococo@holytrinityhawks.comth

https://www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com/
https://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=catholicsportsleague
https://www.raiseright.com/shop/account/personal-dashboard
https://www.google.com/search?client=safari&cs=0&sca_esv=1ed5a24754748f85&q=Month+of+the+Military+Child&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwirnauxysuMAxUWLEQIHd7zJ7MQxccNegQICRAC&mstk=AUtExfD8K_kzdrg961y5-ul3pprakQcc8IwvBrp1vU8Y_oxExGHQLlhfSuKzgatrWoDybWwvJctejg4MAcLYga6_n4be53SOjVnOVZOcbYXf9a2KoQ3sgZ1ZLAlSc7cAjzpJfic&csui=3
mailto:alococo@holytrinityhawks.com


Preschool: Kanon K.

Kindergarten: Mason A.

First: Itzel C.

Second: Milana K.

Third: Claire S.

Fourth: Nicolas C.

Fifth: Logan A.

Sixth: Kyle T.

Seventh: Calista M.

Eighth: Elayne C.

From the Parish 
The Parish is in need of small
individually wrapped candies

to be given away at the Annual
Parish Easter Egg Hunt on
Easter morning after the

Masses. No need for plastic
eggs, candy only please. If
 you would like to send a

monetary donation instead,
 feel free to do so as well.  This

is a free fun event for the
whole Parish community to
enjoy! Last  day to drop off

candy is 
April 14, 2025.

Kristan M.         April 20
Claire S.           April 22
Emma D.           April 25
Rafael R.           April 25
Penelope N.      April 26
Mila H.             April 27
Ruth J.               April 28

George A.         April 12
Benjamin V.       April 13
Thomas R.         April 13

Be 
our

 Best

Be 
our

 Best

Sports News
Spring Season is in full swing, visit the 

San Diego Catholic Sports League for current
Girls JV & Varsity game schedules.

  Please email Steve Funk at facilities@holytrinityhawks.com or
 text him at (619) 820-0475.

Need Service Hours?
Sign up to help out at the

 Snack Shack on Saturday’s!

Stations of the Cross

11:30 AM on 04/10/25

11:15 AM on 04/17/25*

*Stations & Veneration

All Stations of the Cross are in the Parish.

8th Grade
News

Parents: Important
information went out in

the parent envelope
today for your review!

All items not collected by
Thursday, April 17, 2025,
will be donated to used

uniform.

Please label items with your students name.

Lunch Schedule

Lunch for all grades is from
12:00 - 12:40 pm

Grades K-2 lunch is taken to
the tables by 12:00 pm

Grades 3-5 can pick up lunch
in the office at 12:00 pm

Grades 6-8 can pick up lunch
in the office at 12:20 pm

All teachers have the lunch menu
displayed in their classroom. If your

student forgot their lunch or does not
have a lunch, they are always free to

come to the office.  An extra eye is
kept on the lower grades, but all

grades are encouraged to notify staff. 

Weather / Snack Alert! 
The water fountain does disperse cold filtered water

for your students.  Please keep in mind that as the
days get warmer, your kids need additional water. 

 
We also request that you provide them with a healthy

alternative for snack time like fresh fruits or less
sugary snacks.

Please do not send glass containers.

rd
grade

https://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=catholicsportsleague
mailto:facilities@holytrinityhawks.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0944AAA92FA4F9C34-55649034-snack

